
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Miller, Matthew A (SMO);1 Attorney General 
4/30/2011 1:39:24 PM 
Re: NRA 

The AG is scheduled to meet with Barr but the NRA has not agreed to a meeting. Plus the NRA 
just asked the aG to resign. I agree we should be properly aggressive. 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2011 11:33 AM 
To: 1 	Attorney General 
Cc: Grindier, Gary kOAG) 
Subject: Re: NRA 

Ok, I will make that clear. 

	 Original Message 	 
From: i 	Attorney General 
Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2011 11:32 AM 
To: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Cc: Grindler, Gary (GAG) 
Subject: Re: NRA 

No- we DO have things scheduled. I want people to know that. The only ones who are reluctant 
is NRA 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2011 11:24 AM 
To: L 	Attorney General 

Cc: Grindler, Gary (GAG) 
Subject: Re: NRA 

I don't think we can say we don't have anything scheduled because Annie just scheduled a mtg 
for you with their top lobbyist and Barr. 

	 Original Message 		 
From: i 	Attorney General 
Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2011 11:18 AM 
To: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Cc: Grindler, Gary (GAG) 
Subject: Re: NRA 

We should say that other stake holders HAVE met with us and other meetings ARE scheduled. 
Isolate them. 

Also- focus must not only be on ATF issues but eliminating american weapons flowing into 
Mexico that kill mexican law enforcement officials and citizens. 

Needs to be tougher. 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2011 11:13 AM 
To: L 	Attorney General 

Cc: Grindler, Gary (GAG) 
Subject: NRA 
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As expected after the leak yesterday, LaPierre just called on you to resign at the NRA's 
annual convention. Below is the statement we gave to CBS yesterday which I'll give out to 
anyone that asks today (only Politico has so far - I don't think most people are going to be 
that surprised that the NRA doesn't like us). 

Fighting criminal activity along the Southwest Border - including the illegal trafficking of 
guns to Mexico - has been a priority of this Administration and this Department of Justice. 
The mission of ATF and other law enforcement agencies is to stop the flow of illegal weapons 
and drugs across the Border - and it will continue to be.The Attorney General takes seriously 
the concerns that have been raised, and that's why he has asked the Inspector General to get 
to the bottom of it. He has also made it clear to the law enforcement agencies and prosecutors 
working along the Southwest Border that no one in the Department should allow guns to 
illegally cross the border into Mexico. 

We have invited the NRA to join us and other stakeholders from across the spectrum in working 
to find common sense solutions to keep guns out of the hands of people who are not legally 
allowed to possess them. They have yet to come to the table with any productive suggestions, 
but we hope they will reconsider. 
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